
 

 

 July 05, 2024 

 

Dear InterAmerican Campus Families: 

 

Welcome to the 2024 - 2025 school year and our learning community! We are thrilled to welcome 

our students and staff back to school. It is with great honor and privilege that I accept the role of 

principal at BridgePrep Academy of InterAmerican. Throughout my career, I have nurtured a deep 

passion for working with young individuals, and I am immensely grateful for the opportunity to 

serve in this capacity. We hope that you were able to relax and make special memories with your 

friends and families. Now it is time to look forward to a wonderful new school year as we are 

“Anchored in Achievement.” Our incredible staff of educators have been in school throughout the 

summer to prepare classrooms for the new school year. We are grateful to our amazing custodial 

staff as they worked all summer getting our school in pristine shape. Our secretarial staff are 

working hard to ensure a smooth start for staff, students, and families. 

 

As the principal, I promise to keep what is best for our students at the forefront of every 

decision we make as a school. We will encourage and teach curiosity, problem-solving, and a 

life-long love of learning and service to community and others. We will foster a growth mindset 

so that all students will learn to face challenges with confidence and perseverance. And most of 

all, every child will be valued and cared for. 

 

We look forward to an amazing and safe school year.!  

  

Warm Regards 

Antonio R. Cejas, M.Ed 
Principal  

BridgePrep Academy of InterAmerican 
621 Beacom Blvd. Miami, FL 33135 
(305) 643-4833 
acejas@bridgeprepinteramerican.com 


